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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

On behalf of Hamiltonsbawn Primary School Board of Governors and School Staff. 

We are delighted to announce our intention that all children (except Primary 1) will 

return to school on a full-time, 5-day week basis after the Summer Break. 

This follows much head-scratching and desk shifting in recent days to ensure we 

can get as many children back in our school building as possible, whilst keeping 

everyone safe and working within the social distancing guidelines. 

P1 will be settled in slowly throughout September in smaller groups as usual and 

class time reviewed thereafter. Further info to follow from Mrs Hunter in August. 

We are also pleased to confirm that extra online resources and classroom learning 

support will be in place from September to provide those children who need it with 

extra help adjusting to the new school year. 

This plan is based on the 1m social distancing guidelines issued by the Minister last 

week which of course are subject to change. Keep an eye out for updates over the 

summer on the School website. 

Rest assured that despite these uncertain times, we are working hard to make your 

children’s return to school a happy, safe and enjoyable experience, so relax…enjoy 

the summer and see you very soon!! 

 

D. Hutchinson 

Principal 
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